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Comments On review of the latest information published by the applicant, I still fail to see any merit to this 
proposed development.  
I continue to believe that this development will be to the detriment of residents, environment and 
wildlife. My original objections dated August 30th, 2021 still stands. Additionally, with the latest 
changes to the highway rules the the addition of large numbers of HGVs will make for even more 
dangerous road use conditions.  
This application really carries no merit in this location and I strongly urge the council to reject it. 
Yours sincerely, 
 
David Buitendach 
 
 
OBJECTION August 30th, 2021: 
 
NOTICE OF OBJECTION TO THE PROPOSED CLAY QUARRY AND CONSTRUCTION MATERIALS 
RECYCLING FACILITY AT PALLINGHURST WOODS RH14 0RW, UNDER PLANNING APPLICATION 
NUMBER WSCC/030/21: 
 
I hereby object to the planning application by Loxwood Clay Pits Ltd for the below reasons. 
 
Demand for clay is unfounded under guidance of the latest WSCC minerals monitoring report. Demand 
for an additional construction and demolition waste site is also unfounded as there is currently 
sufficient capacity at other established locations across West Sussex, which are far more suitable.  
 
The proposed development is not suitable nor sensitive to the location. The proposed location is a 
'greenfield site' where many species of flora and fauna flourishes. Should this development be 
permitted to go ahead, it will have devastating and irreversible effects on the immediate and 
surrounding flora and fauna. Additionally, the entire area is already highly water stressed and this 
development would only further aggravate the issue giving rise to even more stress on surrounding 
habitats. 
 
It is expected that there will be a near enough complete loss of tranquillity because of a significant 
increase in noise disturbance caused by onsite quarrying equipment, generators and 
loading/movement of heavy good vehicles.  
 
A significant increase in heavy goods vehicles will place huge additional stress on the already strained 
road infrastructures in the local area providing unsafe road conditions for all users. The local road 
infrastructures are not conducive to heavy good vehicles giving rise to severe health and safety 
concerns.  
 
Loss of amenity due to the proximity of the site access to public right of ways and footpaths, giving 
further rise to severe health and safety concerns.  
 
I strongly urge you to please refuse this planning application and to further dismiss any appeals.
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